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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT  
 
 
 
8 August 2013 
 
 
 
IC Companys A/S – Information meeting   
 
On 22 August 2013 at approx. 8:00 a.m. IC Companys A/S will publish its annual report for the period 1 July 2012 
– 30 June 2013. 
 
IC Companys A/S will hold an information meeting for investors, analysts, and the press at 
 
 

11.00 a.m. on Thursday 22 August 2013 
 
 
at the Company’s head office, 10 Raffinaderivej, DK-2300 Copenhagen S. 
 
At the information meeting, Group Chief Executive Officer Mads Ryder and Chief Financial Officer Chris Bigler will 
be present. 
 
To assist us with the planning, please give advance notice of your attendance no later than the day before the 
meeting to Jens Bak-Holder by e-mail jeba@iccompanys.com or phone +45 21 28 58 32.  
 
The meeting will be held in English and will be webcast live. It will be possible to raise questions via the attached 
chat function or telephone. To participate in the telephone conference, please dial in using the telephone num-
bers below. Please call in at least ten minutes prior to the start of the conference in order to avoid a queue.  
 
+45 32 72 80 18  (Denmark) 
+44 145 255 5131  (UK and rest of the world) 
+1 8666 828 490  (USA) 
 
Webcast and presentation material will be available at our corporate website www.iccompanys.com under Inves-
tors at approximately 10.30 p.m. on 22 August under Investors and a recording from the telephone conference on 
23 August at the latest. 
 
 
IC Companys A/S 
 
Mads Ryder 
Group Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this announcement to:  
 
Jens Bak-Holder 
Investor Relations Manager 
+45 21 28 58 32 
 
 
This announcement is a translation from the Danish language. In the event of any discrepancy between the Danish and English 

versions, the Danish version shall prevail. 
 


